
Follow-Up on Child Welfare Intervention 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the recent child welfare 

intervention regarding [Child's Name/Case Reference]. It has been [insert time frame] since our 

last communication, and I would like to check on the status of the case and any developments 

that may have taken place. 

As discussed in our previous meetings, the well-being of [Child's Name] is of utmost 

importance, and I would appreciate any updates you can provide regarding the interventions that 

have been implemented. Additionally, if there are any further steps needed from my side to 

support this process, please let me know. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to ensuring the safety and welfare of children in our 

community. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


